CHIEFS BOARD REPORT AUGUST 2019
INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

August 28, 2019

1) All the paperwork and emails have been gathered from County and Inter-
Canyon Fire on what Fire Marshal Randy Rudloff was complted, or in progress
The items that are not complete are being reviewed and completed

2) We lost the bid for the West Metro Type1/3 engine to Timberline Fire,

3) We have 3 new recruits. tentatively there will rookie orientation training on
Sunday September 8t",

4) still waiting for PO from the state for EMTS Grant

5) The station septic replacement is planned to start on Thursday September
12th,

6) Generator install at Mount Lindo should be complete by Friday September
13th

Calls for August

10-Medical’s, 6-Mva’s, 1- NG Leak, 2-Rescue Rms, 1-Wildland Fire,
2-Unable to Locate, 7-Cancel En route.

Total for August-28

Total for Year-196

Respectfully Submitted
Emery Carson
Chief



